## Dear Family & Friends



## ALL SUFFICIENT GOD CHURCH

## December, 2017 Nathan D. Pietsch

## 2017 IN REVIEW

Dawn and I started the year of 2017 in Oregon. I then flew to Africa and stayed a month in the countries of Nigeria and Kenya. It was a great time of ministry where people received healing, deliverance, and salvation. In May I went back to Nigeria to do more ministry. During this time, I also went to London, England on a "special assignment" from the Lord.

In August, Dawn and I departed for Switzerland for three months. We were also able to minister in the countries of Liechtenstein, Austria, Germany, and France. We were able to start a prayer group, teach weekly revival workshops, preach in churches, and perform one-on-one prayer sessions. God did a wonderful work in the people.

The year of 2018 also looks exciting as I am making my third trip to Africa to preach at revival crusades. We are also praying about going to Mexico and Europe. Please keep us in your prayers as we are in constant warfare being missionaries on the frontlines. Thank you for your support and all you do. Love, Nathan and Dawn.



All the children wanted to shake my hand after I preached.



Nathan preaching in Switzerland.





